

Dear Parents and Carers.

On behalf of the Early Years Team I'd like to welcome you to Eatock Primary School. We are looking forward to welcoming you and your child and working in partnership with you in September. At Eatock, have a strong commitment to giving your child the very best start to their early years education. Our aim is to make their transition into our school an exciting and enjoyable experience and ensure that all children receive the very best start to their education.

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child at the Welcome Meetings and transition visits later this term.

The Welcome Meeting for parents and carers of children joining our Reception class in September is Thursday 22nd June 5.15pm-5.45pm.

The Welcome Meeting for parents and carers of children joining our Nursery from September is Thursday 22nd June 4.30pm-5.00pm.

The transition visits are Tuesday 4th July and Thursday 13th July. Times of the visits will be in your Welcome pack.

If you have any questions about your child's transition to school, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Miss Ormesher via the school office.

Best wishes,

Mrs Flannery Head Teacher

Miss Ormesher Early Years Foundation Stage Lead